From: Baxter, Clare
Sent: 03 February 2005 16:00
To: Campbell, Dr Henrietta; Carson, lan; Gowdy, Clive; McCarthy, Miriam
Subject: Hyponatraemia inquiry
I

FYI- please find attached notes from the morning session of the first hearing. Dr Kieran Deeny was due to speak in the
afternoon and he would have been the last person to speak. There will no hearing tomorrow.
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beginning in October/November time.
report was stated to be February to M
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Mmatter of a multiplicity of interested parties being allowed to access the

documents contained within the website. Dr McGleenan Suggested the need

for deciphering which individuals and parties could be considered an
interested party.
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